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MEMORANDUM

DATE: May 13, 2021
TO: Board of Waterworks Commissioners

FROM: Michael Gitter nG
Interim General Manager

SUBJECT: Contract W-21-9, Bid Opening — Hubbard Street Improvements

On May 13, 2021, the Utility opened bids on the subject project. The following bids were received:

CONTRACTOR BID AMOUNT
1) EarthX $134,250.00
2) A.W. Oakes & Son, Inc. $159,900.00
3) The Wanasek Corp $180,000.00
4) Globe Contractors, Inc. $180,000.00
5) Reesmans Excavating & Grading, Inc. $357,850.00

The lowest responsible bidder is EarthX at a bid price of $134,250.00.
I recommend that the contract be awarded to EarthX at their bid amount of $134,250.00. The

engineer’s estimate on this project is $175,000.00.
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